
From: Andy Shaffer <andy@tbamky.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2023 3:10 PM 
To: Murray, Patrick 12610 <pjmurray@lexingtonpolice.ky.gov> 
Subject: FW: Official Quote for the MX-10 Project 
 
Pat, 
 
Attached is the original quote from last year and the email chain.  We will honor this price. 
 
Please let me know if you need something more ‘official.’ 
 
Thanks! 
 
A 
 
Andy Shaffer 
Project Manager 
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